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PQ 41274/20 * To ask the Minister for Health the funding that will be made available to the South 

Infirmary Victoria University Hospital Group to upgrade to four operating theatres; and if he 

will make a statement on the matter. -Colm Burke 

 

Dear Deputy Burke, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

In 2020, €1.1m in funding has been granted to the South Infirmary Victoria University Hospital Group 

to advance the upgrade of four operating theatres at the hospital. The works consist mainly of upgrade 

to ventilation system and refurbishment of ceiling, wall and floor finishes. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jim Curran 

National Director, Estates   
 


